
 

 

225th Anniversary 

 of the Bill of Rights 

 

A Tribute to Jewel Wayne DaVault 

 For over 30 years of  service to the Dunklin County Library 

 For helping raise so many children who entered the library 

doors 

 For all the watermelons and encouraging words in the Sum-

mer Reading Program 

 For picking out a book for a sick library patron 

 For smiling when someone entered the library 

 For loving her family & friends and Elvis 

 For bringing laughter to each day 

Thank you! You are a jewel in our hearts, and you are missed! 

 

 

 January 2017 

Dunklin County 

Library 
Branches 

 Campbell, 404 W. Grand 

 Cardwell, 113 N. Main 

 Clarkton, 113 S. Main 

 Holcomb, 210 W. Main 

 Hornersville, 502 School  

 Kennett, 209 N. Main 

 Malden, 1203 Stokelan 

 Senath, 108 N. Main 

 

     A new popup display from the National Archives 

Traveling Exhibits Service will be featured at the 

Dunklin County Library in Kennett through February.  

The Dunklin County Library was selected to host this 

exhibit through the Missouri Humanities Council.  

“The Bill of Rights and You” display commemorates 

the 225th anniversary of the Bill of Rights.  This display 

explores the origins of the first 10 amendments to the 

U.S. Constitution. It illustrates how each amendment 

protects U.S. citizens and looks at how Americans can 

exercise the rights outlined in the amendments.  

 

Genealogy 

Meeting 
Wednesday, Jan 17 
10 am in the Jayne 

Selby Genealogy 

Room 

 

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Flitchick.typepad.com%2F.a%2F6a00e008d1d78688340133f18e5359970b-pi&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Flitchick.typepad.com%2Fmellymel%2F2010%2F06%2Freview-in-the-sanctuary-of-outcasts-by-neil-white.html&docid=tNmd3Kd7


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pounce by Seth Casteel 

New in Nonfiction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Audiobook now available! 

  Two branches in the Dunklin County Library system have new librarians as of January 2017. 
  At the Campbell branch, Sara Shepherd will be checking out books for patrons as well as welcoming 

new patrons to discover great authors.  Sara encourages book lovers to visit the library and share 

favorite titles with her. 
  Sarah Snider, who has been at the Campbell branch for the past year, will now be the librarian at 

Holcomb.  She invites patrons to look over the great selection of books in the Holcomb branch and 

young adults and children to explore the collection of terrific titles.   

  Both branches have a wide variety of fiction choices as well as nonfiction options in biography,  
history, fitness, weight loss, cooking, and more.  Many titles are available in 

large print.  Books located at other branches can be  
transferred to the nearest branch per request.  Also, public use computers 

are located at each branch, and wireless internet is available.   
   In July, the Summer Reading Program will kickoff at each branch in the 

county!  “Build A Better World” is this year’s theme.  Read, laugh, and 

learn! 

    “Winnie the Pooh and the Honey Tree” will be featured at 

January Story Time on Tuesday, January 31, at 6 pm.   

    Winnie the Pooh, the honey loving silly old bear attempts to 

get honey from a bee tree, so after climbing the tree didn't 

work, he borrows Christopher Robin's balloon, dunks himself in 

mud and floats to the top of the honey tree incognito as a little 

black rain cloud. 

    Children will experience this timeless classic as well as sing-

alongs, games, crafts, and more.  Come listen, laugh, and learn at 

the library in Kennett.  Story Time meets the last Tuesday of the 

month at 6 pm. 

New Year with New Faces 

Story Time 

Book Discussion 

 

Jewel’s Picks are 

the latest releases  

shelved for easy 

access 

Page 2 Dunklin County Library 

A thriller novel by Doug-

las Preston and Lincoln 

Child. Released on 10/18/ 

2016. 

  “In the Sanctuary of Outcasts” tells the stories of magazine publisher Neill 

White during the time in his early 30s he spent incarcerated in Carville, La., 

and the criminals and “secret people” he met in prison who helped him 

transform his life.  Before his conviction for check kiting, White was living 

the good life in a world of beautiful people.  In prison, he felt decidedly out 

of place.  He was sympathetic to the plight of the leprosy patients, but he 

also was afraid of contracting their disease. 
  Then he had an idea that he was sure would lead to fame and fortune after 

he was freed; he would write an expose about Carville.  White began to 

interview patients, inmates, priests, nuns.  He made friends.  Disfigurements 

and disabilities faded into the background as he got to know and appreciate 

his new neighbors.   

  Book discussion is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7 pm in the Ken-

nett Headquarters.  This month’s meeting is Tuesday, January 31, at 7 pm. 

 


